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Regarding SB348: 

  

I am in huge opposion to this bill!  Talk about usurping the people’s rights!  Measure 

114 was bad enough but this just takes the cake, I find it disgusting that legislators 

would AT THE LAST MINUTE put the body of that ‘measure’ into a bill and try to 

pass it off as ‘new’.   This bill will overwhelm the system just as 114 did, there are no 

mechanisms in place to make it work and many county sheriffs have come out and 

said they will not enforce it.  By hiking fees even larger it leaves single parents, many 

people of color and single women unarmed in a society increasingly dangerous 

because the laws are not being enforced especially in places like Portland. And 

finally it is just plain UNCONSTITUTIONAL, the Second Amendment must not be 

legislated out of existence and this present legislative body had better rethink what 

they are doing. 


